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Central Intelligence Agency

Washington, D.C. 20505

4 May 2017

Mr. John Greenewald, Jr.

Reference: F-2017-00582
Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This is further to and a final response to your 29 December 2016 Freedom of
Information Act (FOIA) request, received in the office of the Information and Privacy
Coordinator on 30 December 2016, for what we believe is a request for a copy of the CIA
FOIA Log for the months of October and November of 2016.

Enclosed is a copy of the CIA FOIA case log, consisting of 20 pages, for the last
quarter of 2016, which covers FOIA requests received by the Agency for the months of
October — December of 2016. Please note the FOIA case logs are unavailable in electronic
format. The information includes the date the case was created, the case number, and the
subject of the request. Because you are entitled to the first 100 pages free, there is no
charge for processing this request.

If you have questions regarding our response, you may seek assistance from CIA's
FOIA Public Liaison. You may reach the FOIA Public Liaison at:

(703-613-1287 (FOIA Hotline)

Sincerely,

Clifey —

Allison Fong
Information and Privacy Coordinator
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